
Mr. Semon aalbandian 
300 Burt Street 
Syracus e, L-ie~ York 13201 

Dear Hr. :-:ralbandian: 

February 5, 1976 

Some time ago \'le v..,rote you asking that you 
renew your St. Vartan Stewardship for 
another year. We are most anxious to hear 
from you in this regard, and ,..muld be happy 
if you could respond. 

Your initial enrollment as a Steward iG 
evidence of your awareness of the impo tance 
of this program to our Diocese. 

It is our hope that this a'l!lareness will prompt 
you to continue your support. 

vb 

Sincerely, 

Stephen Kambourian 
Executive Director 


